Dear Patron,

Last year's benefit was a great success due to our generous contributors. In order to ensure the success of this year's fifth annual fundraiser, we are seeking contributions of gift cards, services, gift baskets, products etc. 100% of the proceeds raised are donated to Hayden's Helping Hands and your donation is tax deductible.

Generous donors, like you are the key to our successes and make it possible for Hayden's Helping Hands to provide Oregon and Washington families financial assistance with medical bills after the birth of a stillborn baby.

We thank you in advance for your support to help us honor our son and help contribute to Hayden's Helping Hands, a Charitable Partnership Fund Program, 501(c)3 ID 1267966.

To make an in-kind donation please e-mail <u>amberphoenix328@gmail.com</u> or call 503-320-1420.

We thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

Nick Phoenix

Nick phoenix Hudson's Dad Amber Phoenix

Amber Phoenix Hudson's Mom



A Senior Living Community
Event Sponsor
Miramontpointe.com